
  
                             

                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 

Thailand and Burma 
Winter 2018-Spring 2019 
 

On December 4, 2018, we left Houston for a 5 month trip to 
Thailand, our third and longest trip to date.  We found a family 
rhythm there and were sad to leave our new home.   
We are already excited to return in October 2019 after our 
summer season with Kingdom Air Corps in AK. 

 

 

We dove into the Thai language through a local 
language school and home study sessions with 
Kittikoon.  

Zack and Sarah Loving 
Gabriel, Gideon, and Grady 

 
Missionaries Through Aviation 

May 2019 

Our ultimate goal is to see aviation bring needed help to  
the oppressed people of Burma.  We realize the 
magnitude of this goal and the marathon-like mentality 
necessary to see it happen.  We are excited to partner 
with FBR during this foundational time of development. 
 

“If your dream doesn’t scare you, it’s too small!” 
- Chase the Lion, Mark Batterson 

 
 

 

February 
was 
birthday 
month as 
Grady 
turned 5 
and 
Gabriel 
turned 11 

Zack’s work this winter centered around the continued 
development of Free Burma Rangers’ aviation department.  
We made progress this year in many areas of this new FBR 
program including the runway project outside of Chiang 
Mai.  Flight training was also a priority this year as Kittikoon 
worked toward his commercial pilot license and two other 
Rangers began their training.  We are beginning to see flight 
become a reality for FBR. 
 



Kingdom Air Corps 
May-October 2019 
We arrived in Alaska on May 9th ready for our fifth season of 
ministry with Kingdom Air Corps.  Zack is continuing his role 
as Chief Flight Instructor.  We look forward to another year 
filled with students passing FAA checkrides and growing in 
their commitment to missionary aviation.  We will also serve 
as co-directors of Brooks Range Bible Camp for the third 
year.  Please pray with us for a successful summer! 

 

 
 

 
 
 

    Get involved! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Please visit www.LovingLifeMissions.org to contribute toward these or other projects. 
 

Zack and Sarah Loving 
5688 FM 92 S, Woodville, TX  75979 

www.TheLovings.org 
zloving86@gmail.com 

409-489-2669 

Partnering with: 

Pray for the 
following 
needs 

Our October 
flight to 
Thailand  
from AK, 5 
tickets for our 
family ~$5,000 

A family vehicle 
in Thailand 
~$10,000 

Funds and volunteers 
for FBR’s runway 
project during the 
spring of 2020 
~Estimated $300,000 
for runway construction 

Our family picture including two Thai uncles! 

A group of our 2019 students and instructors in 
front of KAC’s DC-3 at our hangar in Palmer, AK 

Gabe’s new wheels and… 
Kittikoon playing soccer??? 


